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Subject :FOREIGN STUDENTS DATA FOR ACADEMIC YEAR 2022-2023
Date : 06 June 2023

The Commission on Higher Education - Office of Student Development and Services
(OSDS)collects standardized data and information to develop a more responsive database on
student development and services.

In line with this, all HEIs with foreign students enrolled for the academic year 2022-2023 are
requested to accomplish the Foreign Student Database Template, which can be downloaded
through this link: https://bit.ly/FSDatabase Template

Accomplished forms should be sent to chedro3@ched.gov.ph, copy furnished
irtayag@ched.gov.ph, on or before June 20, 2023.

Should there be any queries/clarifications, the designated staff may directly coordinate with
Dr. Jarrent Tayag, Educational Supervisor Il, at telephone number (045) 402-6659 or email at
itayag@ched.gov.ph.

For the HEIs’ usual support and participation.

MS. LORA L. YUSI
Chief Education Program Specialist
Officer-in-Charge, Office of the Director IV
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